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APPOINTMENT INFORMATION

Patient’s Name:

Appointment:

In order to make your first visit to Allergy & Asthma Care go as smoothly as possible, please have all
paperwork completed prior to your first visit. Please arrive at the office with the completed forms, a
driver’s license, your insurance card, and a debit/credit card for us to-keep on file.

**If you are doing your new patient appointment via telemedicine, you will need to complete the forms,
attach, and email them to us at info@allergycarekc.com at least 2 business days prior to your
appointment. Y ou will also need to include front and back of insurance cards, and photo ID. We will
require a debit/credit when you are seen in office. '

If you have questions concerning your medical benefits or coverage, please contact your insurance
company. If your insurance requires a referral, you will be responsible for providing the referral at the
initial appointment. Your insurance company may require CPT codes if you are looking into coverage.
The most common skin testing CPT codes that we use are 95004 and 95024.

Your first appointment may take approximately two hours. It generally includes a review of your medical
history, an allergy-related physical examination and, depending upon your particular case, diagnostic
pulmonary and allergy testing.

Some medications may need to be discontinued before your first visit. Please be sure we have been
informed about all current medications at least seven days prior to your appointment. It would be helpful
if you bring the medications or a list in for the initial office visit.

As a courtesy, we will remind you of this appointment, but it is your responsibility to keep the
appointment. It is important that you call us 48 hours prior to your appointment to confirm due to the
block of time that has been reserved for you. If you are unable to keep this appointment, please let us
know as soon as possible.

Aromas and scents can be a problem for many allergic patients. We therefore request no food or
beverages be brought into the office and that patients refrain from wearing perfumes, colognes or scented
lotions to appointments. Please also note that we are a smoke-free campus and ask that you refrain from
smoking prior to the appointment.

We are taking precéi'utions regarding COVID-19 by screening all patients and employees daily. We have
also increased our sanitization and have limited appointments in order to help with social distancing.
Masking is currently optional for patients and staff who are in good health. Please wear a mask if you are
having symptoms. :

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call the office. We look forward to seeing you and thank you
for choosing Allergy & Asthma Care.
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